
I want to voice my opposition to HB 4145.  This is another veiled attempt to further limit our 2nd 
amendment rights.  I’m all for responsible gun ownership and there are significant laws already to 
protect the public.  These new proposals only hurt the legal responsible firearm owners.  The expansion 
of the definition of “family or household members” goes beyond a reasonable persons definition.   I 
hope clearer heads find this to be a ridiculous bill that protects no one and potentially hurts many.  
Chiseling away our rights is no way to legislate and just increases government intrusion in our lives. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Joseph Martinez 
Orthodontics & Dentofacial Orthopedics 

 


